
 

 

MINUTES  
NORTH CAROLINA SEDIMENTATION CONTROL COMMISSION 
COMMISSION’S TECHINCAL COMMITTEE 
MAY 20, 2022 
ONLINE WEBEX MEETING 
 
The North Carolina Sedimentation Control Commission’s Commission Technical Committee met 
on May 20, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. online via WebEx.  The following persons were in attendance for 
all or part of the meeting: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Mr. Mark Taylor (Chair) 

Mr. AJ Lang 

Mr. Donald Pearson  

Ms. Toni Norton 

 

OTHERS 

Mr. Toby Vinson, Program Operations Chief, DEMLR, DEQ 

Mr. Graham Parrish, Assistant State Sediment Specialist, DEMLR, DEQ 

Ms. Rebecca Coppa, Sediment Education Specialist, DEMLR, DEQ 

 

Minutes: 

The meeting began at 2:05 pm.  

Draft meeting minutes from 3/17/22 were approved by consensus.  

Mr. Taylor moved on to workgroup updates and began by saying that he has worked on 

organizing the file structure for the SharePoint folders. Mr. Pearson stated that since Ms. Coppa 

has finished transferring Section 6.6 of the manual from PDF to Word they are ready to put 

their edits and suggestions directly into Word. Mr. Lang gave an update for their workgroup, 

saying they uploaded their edited stream crossing standard to SharePoint, and it is ready for 

the next step in the review process.  

 Mr. Taylor opened the floor to discussion. The following Committee Members will miss the 

June meeting if it is held on the 15th proposed: Robin, Rich, AJ, Donald. Discussed options for 

other dates and locations, Ms. Coppa will send out a poll to determine the next regularly 

scheduled meeting. 

Mr. Taylor adjourned the meeting at 2:35 pm  

 


